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Tuesday, 8 July 2025 

 

RE: UCAN2 – Empowering Women & Girls in Bocce 

Open Training Evening 

 

Dear Valued Organisation, 

We are excited to invite your organisation and the women and girls you support to our UCAN2 – 
Empowering Women & Girls in Bocce Open Training Evening. 

This new program by Bocce Victoria was created to give women and girls the chance to try something 
different – a sport that is fun, inclusive, low-impact, and open to all. Whether you're looking to stay active, 
meet new people, or work towards a goal, bocce is a sport that welcomes everyone. You can play socially, 
enjoy casual competition, or aim to represent your state or even Australia one day. 

The UCAN2 program came to life through the support of the Federal Government’s Play Our Way grant. It 
was built on the idea that sport should be safe, welcoming and accessible for all women and girls, no 
matter your age, ability, background or experience. This open evening is a fun way to explore bocce in a 
relaxed, supportive space. 

Our Sports Development Coach, Philippe DeSousa (visiting from France), along with our Community 
Engagement Team, will run an engaging training session filled with movement, laughter and connection. 
The session will include fun circuit-style training and skill-building activities, designed especially for 
beginners – no equipment or experience required! 

         Date: Tuesday 29th July 2025 

          Time: 7:00pm – 9:00pm 

       Location: Casa D’Abruzzo Club, 55 O’Herns Road, Epping 

       Cost: Free event for all women and girls – no experience needed! 

We’d love to see women and girls from all walks of life join us. Whatever your story, culture, faith or ability 
– you are welcome. 

        Watch the UCAN2 video here: https://boccevictoria.com/?page_id=1572 

https://boccevictoria.com/?page_id=1572
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If you have any questions, please feel welcome to contact our Committee to discuss any queries you have. 

     Laila Favrin | State President – 0409 869 451 

     Trish Corelli |  Secretary / Treasurer – 0413 777 865 

       Email: info@boccevictoria.com 

We hope to see you there! 

 

 

 

 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

Laila Favrin | President | BOCCE FEDERATION VICTORIA 

M 0400 622 530 
E  laila.favrin@boccevictoria.com  
F  BOCCE Victoria 
W www.boccevictoria.com  
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